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We	are	currently	operating	with	a	skeleton	crew	as	most	service	positions	remain	unfilled	
(Chair,	Alt	Chair,	Alateen,	Public	Outreach,	and	Service	Center).	This	has	impacted	our	ability	to	
actively	pursue	Public	Outreach	projects.		
	
We	continue	to	hold	business	meetings	every	two	months,	participate	in	a	limited	number	of	
public	outreach	events,	and	periodically	publish	a	newsletter.	Our	Service	Center	remains	open	
and	is	staffed	by	dedicated	volunteers.	Our	website	and	meeting	schedule	are	kept	current.	
	
We	will	be	holding	an	Open	House	on	Saturday,	October	6th	from	1-3pm	at	our	Service	Center.	
This	is	an	opportunity	to	meet	our	volunteers	and	visit	the	Literature	Depot	(LDC).	This	year,	we	
are	excited	to	announce	that	there	will	be	a	speaker.	Sheila,	Past	Rochester	AIS	Chair,	will	share	
on	her	service	experience.	All	Al-Anon	members	are	welcomed	to	join	us!	
	
Yours	in	Service,		
Kathi	D	
	

	


